
RÉSUMÉ DIGEST

HCR 218 2015 Regular Session Garofalo

Requests the Louisiana State Law Institute to study and make recommendations regarding
the adoption of an electronic notary law and specifically whether Louisiana should adopt
laws providing for the use of technology to execute notarizations when the signor is not in
the notary's physical presence, and to report its findings to the legislature by Feb. 1, 2017.


